
 
 
Welcome back! 
Primary 5 Room 7 have settled 
in well to their new class and 
have had a very busy begin-
ning to the year.  
 
In literacy, the children have 
started their new novel, ‘Top-
Secret Grandad and me’ by 
David Macphail. So far they 
have enjoyed this book and are 
working hard to apply their 
reading strategies.  
Our new poem is called 
‘Scotland Ya Dancer’ by Steven 
McLeish. Primary 5 have been 
focusing on identifying themes 
and techniques throughout the 
poem. The children have also 
been working hard to complete 
their picture analysis, video 
analysis and RUAE tasks.  
 

Our first writing genre is information 
reports. Primary 5 will be focusing on 
including the key features required for 
the genre in their work. They will be 
writing reports linked to our maths and 
PEBL theme.  
 
In numeracy, we have started our new 
theme which is Glasgow. Primary 5 
have been sharing ideas on how we 
can create themed space within our 
class. As a whole class we have 
planned how we can link maths con-
cepts to our theme. The children are 
working hard to complete tasks linked 
to our theme.  
 
Our first PEBL theme is Glasgow. The 
children have been enjoying sharing 
their knowledge of Glasgow. We have 
also been discussing and reflecting on 
our meta skills and how we use them 
throughout the day. Primary 5 will 
research and create their own enquiry 
questions. They will then find answers 
to their questions. 

What we are doing next? 
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Primary 5 Room 7 Special Dates: 

 

 PE— Tuesdays 
and Thursdays 

 Come to My 
Classroom—
Tuesday 26th 
August 1.15pm 

 St Matthew’s 
Day—19th 
September 
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What’s happening in Room 7! 

Mrs Magennis will be teaching 
indoor PE this term, covering 
object control and ball skills. She 
will also be teaching STEM. 

 

This term primary 5 will be learn-
ing Spanish. We will focus on 
learning about Spanish Culture, 
basic greetings, introducing myself 
and the alphabet. 

We are very excited to welcome 
parents and carers to our class on 
Tuesday the 26th August at 
1.15pm.  

 

For outdoor PE this term we will 
be focussing on fitness and com-
pleting a range of activities to 
improve our fitness.  

Wider Achievements! 

 Well done Mya 
for receiving 
an award for 
attending her 
drama club for 
3 years! 

 Well done 
Szymon for 
winning a 
trophy for 
football.  

 Well done 
Oliver for com-
pleting the 
summer read-
ing challenge!  


